
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 1/8/24
Start time: 7:25 PM, at the Poughkeepsie United Methodist Church
Present: 10 members, 0 guests

● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the website.
● Fred DiMaria reported on the current financial status. Also discussed the CD numbers

and what we should do going forward. He will report back on specifics.
● Flavio noted that the membership forms are available on the club website, and that

renewals are due by the March meeting.
● Redwing field report: no new news.
● Wallkill field report: The field is closed for the winter season. Bill Bernart mentioned

looking into possible flying during the winter at the Wallkill field. He will check into
it and report back.

● Fred will send to the church money for use of the facilities for the year.
● Reminder of our Frost Fly on January 20th, Redwing Field, at 10:00am.
● FRIA status for the Aerodrome has been verified. We are now set for all of our fields.
● The idea was discussed of possibly showing our models at some classic car rally event

in the future to help promote our hobby.
● Flavio brought in his ¼ scale electric Cub, made entirely of “Coroplast” material.

Meeting adjourned: 8:30 PM
Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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